[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleagues,

In the 21st Century the teaching profession has become characterised by significant pressures upon teachers. The impacts of these pressures are not yet adequately understood.

We are looking for registered teachers for a study called the Emotional Experiences of Australian Teachers, and we would like to interview teachers as a part of our research.

The study aims to provide insights that inform teacher education as well as policy in the teaching profession. Currently, not enough is understood about how to prepare teachers emotionally for the profession through formal teacher education. This project is being conducted in parallel with similar research in four other countries (Brazil, Chile, Ecuador and Spain), and will thus have international significance in developing an understanding of the emotional experiences of teaching.

This project involves an approximately 1.5 hour interview (including a 20 minute survey) at a location that is convenient for you.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any of the Australian members of the research team (names and email addresses listed below), and we will send you more information so that you can let us know if you would like to take part.

Australian research team members:
• Dr Nick Kelly, Queensland University of Technology (email: nick.kelly@qut.edu.au)
• Professor Patrick Danaher, University of Southern Queensland (email: Patrick.Danaher@usq.edu.au)
• Professor Bobby Harreveld, Central Queensland University (email: b.harreveld@usq.edu.au)
• Dr Karen Peel, University of Southern Queensland (email: Karen.Peel@usq.edu.au)
• Dr Debbie Mulligan, University of Southern Queensland (email: dmull02@gmail.com)

This project has received ethics approval from the University of Southern Queensland Human Research Ethics Committee (H18REA161). If you have any concerns or complaints about the ethical conduct of the project, you may contact the University of Southern Queensland Ethics Coordinator on (07) 4631 2690 or email ethics@usq.edu.au.

Thanking you for your time.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Alan Danaher
Email: patrick.danaher@usq.edu.au
https://staffprofile.usq.edu.au/profile/patrick-danaher
Investigating the relationship between teacher narratives and resilience: http://www.narr.es/
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